
Dear Ms. Forry: 

The PSC has received your comments you sent to Governor Beshear regarding the rate 
adjustment requested by Kentucky-American Water Co. Co. Your comments will be placed into 
the case file for the Commission's consideration. For your future reference, the case number in 
this matter is 2008-00427. Please reference this case number in any future correspondence. 

'The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views. 

A & w  M+ksvych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  



u n t i t l e d  

Dear Governor Beshear, A l l  o f  us i n  Kentucky have been t i g h t e n i n g  our b e l t s ,  c u t t i n g  
a l l  i tems, and working hard. That goes espec ia l l y  f o r  us small business owners here 
i n  Kentucky. Now, Kentucky American water i s  going t o  request a r e t r o a c t i v e  average 
increase o f  31.27%. 
That i s  going t o  h u r t  a l l  f a m i l i e s  a t  a t ime t h a t  costs have escalated and jobs have 
been l o s t .  Enough i s  enough. Please address t h i s  exo rb i tan t  increase. Yours t r u l y ,  
Dawn Forry 

Dawn For ty  
1501 M U i  r s t a t i o n  Road 
Lexington, KY 40516 
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